
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ronnie [mailto:tracker@madisoncounty.net]  
Sent: Sunday, July 27, 2014 5:12 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Buffalo River and CAFO's 
 
I support the new changes and the recommendations to notify all the stakeholders affected by the 
pollution of the rivers and watershed areas by a CAFO.  I also support the creation a server list that 
people can subscribe to for notification and inclusion of the National Forest Service,  National Park 
Service, Health Department, utility departments such as those in Tulsa that may be affected by the 
pollution.  Allowing a CAFO in the Buffalo River Watershed was a terrible mistake.  This type of pollution 
by one person or company of the water used by others should not be allowed. 
Veronica Rosenau 
437 Madison 2600 
Huntsville, AR 72740 
 


